

FAMILY MATTERS

Dear families,

Welcome back for the final Term of this full and wonderful year! We are so excited for the upcoming Fair. Things are happening behind-the-scenes. We will be calling for plenty of parent help with odds and ends as Friday, 8 November approaches. Please be on standby and offer your help wherever you can! Thank you.

WISHING ALL THE DISCO DANCERS A FABULOUS FRIDAY!
THANK YOU TO THE PARENTS WHO HAVE KINDLY VOLUNTEERED!

Upcoming events:

Disco: Friday, 11 October
P&F meeting: Tue 15 October
Fair donations continue from Term 4 wk 1

P&F Meetings are held every term in weeks 2 and 7 at 7pm in the Liwara Hall. All are invited to attend.

P&F contacts:

Chairperson Jonathon Egan
liwarapfpresidentgmail.com
liiwarpfvice@gmail.com

Treasurer -Andrea Finneran liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com

> LADs Committee Iliwaraladsgmail.com

Classroom Reps Coordinators liwaraclassreps@gmail.com

Trybookings Iliwaratrybookingsgmail.com

> Secretary -Leanne Winnan liwarapf@gmail.com

All enquiries should be directed to the P&F secretary.



Below is our Fair poster! Soon to be posted around the school & in the community. Please feel free to share it far and wide!



Don't forget about your chance to win the Golden Ticket:





